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Bealings School

Tel:  01473 622376
7th July 2021
Dear Parents and Carers
Re:  School Meals

As we are nearing the end of term we would be grateful if all dinner money could be paid by 9.00am on Monday 12th July for all school meals required for the remainder of the term. 
If you have dinner money in hand at the end of term this will be carried forward to the start of the next school year as will any debts!  (for year 6 any meals in hand will be refunded or added to a younger sibling).  
If dinner money is outstanding you will receive an email detailing the amount owing on Friday 9th July. 

Please can year 6 parents who will have no other children at the school in September make sure they pay for any outstanding meals.
Please do not hand in dinner money after 9am on Monday as we will be unable to accept it.

Many thanks in advance for your cooperation at this busy time of year.  
Kind regards

The Bealings Office Team
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